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Save the Date: April 25, 2017

The annual membership meeting for Levi Water Supply Corporation is scheduled for Tuesday,
April 25, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. at the Levi Water Supply Corporation office at 2757 Rosenthal Pkwy,

Lorena, Texas.

This year there was to be the election of one board member. The term of Larry Groth is expiring
this year.

As per the election procedures, because there are not any other applicants, we are not required
to have an election. The board of directors will meet immediately following the annual meeting
to elect the officers of the board for the next year.

The auditors will present the financial report for fiscal year 2016. We will also present a
summary of the 2016 operations of Levi Water, updates on improvements, regulatory changes
and the rate adjustment that will be effective with the April billing.

Historically, this is a very informative meeting and we encourage and welcome your attendance.

The final agenda for the annual meeting will be posted on www.leviwater.com, the Levi Water
Supply Corporation office and the Lorena post office.

We are very fortunate to have a board of directors that is committed to serving our community,
committed to providing quality water and committed to the continuing of the planning process

to provide for our future water needs.

We look forward to your attending the annual meeting. You will have the opportunity to meet
the board of directors and ask any question you might have.

Jim Sheffield

Jim Sheffield, General Manager

Persons with disabilities who plan to attend the meeting and who may need auxiliary aids or services, and persons who
desire the assistance of an interpreter are requested to contact Levi Water at (254) 857-3050, at least two (2) working

days prior to the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be made.



